
From: Heatwole, Emily <eeheatwole@ed.sc.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov
CC: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 2/22/2018 11:08:24 AM
Subject: Re: Standards

Attachments: 2020_SC_SS_CCR_Standards 12.20.17.pdf

Catherine-

Please find the first draft of the standards attached. These will not be placed back on the web for public review 
until they are updated. We appreciate the assistance.

Thank you,
Emily

Emily E. Heatwole
South Carolina Department of Education
Director of Communications and Governmental Affairs
1010 Rutledge Building
1429 Senate Street
Columbia, SC 29201
803-734-4066 -office
803-457-4794 –cell

From: Heatwole, Emily
 
Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2018 3:17:34 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll
 
Cc: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Re: Standards 
 
Absolutely, Catherine. We have pulled them in order o make corrections and updates. I will get a 
copy to you with all haste. 
 

 
Emily E. Heatwole
South Carolina Department of Education
Director of Governmental Affairs
1010 Rutledge Building
1429 Senate Street
Columbia, SC 29201
803-734-4066 -office
803-457-4794 –cell

On Feb 20, 2018, at 2:19 PM, Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
 

Good Afternoon Emily,
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Superintendent Spearman has asked Danny Varat, our Chief of Staff and former state board member, to look at 
the proposed 2020 Social Studies College and Career Ready Standards. She had told him they were on the 
website, however we have discovered that is not the case. Would it be possible for us to please have a copy of 
those standards. Thank you.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Monday, February 19, 2018 12:53 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: Standards
 
The standards on the website are the old ones. Please call over there and ask them to send you the 
proposed new ones and print those. You can tell them that Molly asked me to review them
 

Standards
·  South Carolina Social Studies Academic Standards

·  Teaching the history and literature of the Old and New Testament era

* The proposed 2020 Social Studies College and Career Ready Standards are undergoing revisons based upon staff and 

public feedback and will be posted for public review once complete. *​

 

The information contained in this transmission is intended only for the use of the person(s) named 
above. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email. The South 
Carolina Department of Education is neither liable for the proper and complete transmission of the 
information contained in this communication nor for any delay in its receipt. Communications to and 
from the South Carolina Department of Education are subject to the South Carolina Freedom of 
Information Act, unless otherwise exempt by state or federal law.
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